
Community Consultation  
for an upgrade to 
Fitzgerald Avenue 

As Councillor for Division 1, I am delighted 
to invite you to give feedback about what you 
would like to envision for Fitzgerald Avenue, 
Springwood.

Over a number of years, Division 1 Local 
Improvement Program funding has been 
allocated to enhancing and activating  
Fitzgerald Avenue. 

Recently, the project was co-funded with 
additional money from the Australian 
Government’s Local Roads and Community 
Infrastructure Program (LRCI).

During the 2016 Springwood Summit, 
the community identified the streetscape 
enhancement and activation of Fitzgerald 
Avenue as one of their key priorities.

What is proposed?
The proposed project intends to focus on 
transforming Fitzgerald Avenue to be a place 
that is exciting, inclusive and sustainable with:

•	 improved street lighting and creative  
lighting installations

•	 improved landscaping and trees

•	 upgraded concrete footpaths

•	 street furniture

•	 shade

•	 integrated public art

•	 bespoke designed wayfinding signage

Cr Lisa Bradley

Priestdale, Springwood, Rochedale South and part of Daisy Hill

📞 07 3412 5501
PAPER-PLANE LisaBradley@logan.qld.gov.au
FACEBOOK-F @CouncillorLisaBradley
INSTAGRAM @councillorlisabradley

Division 1

The images included are concepts only, therefore your feedback 
on what is proposed will be greatly appreciated. 

Please click on the QR code below to be directed to the   
‘Have your say’ page’ where you can leave all your ideas to 
transform Fitzgerald Avenue.
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https://haveyoursaylogan.com.au/transforming-fitzgerald-avenue-springwood
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